
From: Ed Sweetman  
Sent: 23 January 2023 15:21 
To: Patrick Marfleet; Planning 
Cc: Julian Fulbrook; Awale Olad (Cllr); Alec Forshaw; Michael Pountney; Rob 
Lewis; jane.r.1465; Gillian Mosely; ben paul; Maureen Murphy; June Holland  
Subject: GOSH Children’s Cancer Centre (revised) Planning application.  
 
Dear Mr Marfleet 
 
Further to my previous letter to you last year regarding GOSH Children’s 
Cancer Centre Planning application. 
As a local resident of Boswell Street for over 20 years I am writing once more 
to object even more strongly, to their latest (hardly) revised planning 
application. 
 
I went to the drop in back on 10 November last year and spoke at length to the 
NHS / GOSH representative at the meeting, who simply had no answers to 
some of the many serious issues that I raised with others regarding this 
proposed development plan, and locked almost tearful at one point as I went 
through the potential short, and longterm negative impact the current 
proposal would have on the local community. 
 
GOSH clearly has no intention of exploring adjustments to the build or even 
exploring alternative sites, when every pointer suggests either or both would 
be the right thing to do, for children’s healthcare, the local community’s health 
and well being, and the environment, with potential economic benefits to 
areas outside the capital, if relocation was the only alternative workable 
option. 
 
I have spoken with numerous concerned and worried local residents, many of 
whom are still without any official resident’s association, that feel intimidated 
by the size, complexity and sensitivity of the development to put forward their 
objections and concerns individually. On their behalf I humbly appeal to you 
and Camden not to give approval to what is still a poorly considered, 
dimensionally monstrous development proposal for the Great Ormond Street 
site. 
 
Best Regards, Ed Sweetman 
Flat 1 Devonshire Court 
Boswell Street 



London WC1N 3PX 
 
 


